MONDAY, JANUARY 23, 1989, CONTINUED

TULSA COUNTY TREASURERS PAYROLL ACCOUNT

BB0123 JOHN F. CANTRELL

NET PAY

426.73

Moved by Selph, seconded by Harris, that this meeting be recessed. Upon roll call, Harris, yes; Rice, yes; Selph, yes. Motion carried.

DARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

John Selph, Chairman

ATTEST:

My 70My Cooper, Dep.

DISTRICT ATTORNEY

905060	CAMERA AMERICA	SUPPLIES	69.00
907206	NATL. COLLEGE OF DIST. ATTY	SUPPLIES	37.50
907600	COMPUTERLAND	SUPPLIES	365.00
908461	WESCHE COMPANY	SUPPLIES	26,85
908610	COMMERICAL LUMBER CO.	SUPPLIES	229.10

DA-DRUG ENFORCEMENT PROGRAM

 901777
 A.I.D.
 SUPPLIES
 1,811.81

 909194
 OKLA. TAX COMMISSION
 SUPPLIES
 54.00

 909195
 SYNDISTAR, INC.
 SUPPLIES
 359.00

DA-BOGUS CHECK PROGRAM

906107 HEWLETT PACKARD CORP. SUPPLIES 1,303.15 908070 HEWLETT PACKARD CORP. SUPPLIES 49.00

(THE ABOVE CLAIMS MAY BE SEEN IN THE OFFICE OF THE COUNTY CLERK)

(Agenda of meeting was posted in the Courthouse Administration Lobby at 4:35 p.m. on Tuesday, January 24, 1989)

## MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE January 26, 1989

The Board of County Commissioners of Tulsa County, Oklahoma, met at the hour of 9:00 a.m., with the following members present: John Selph, Chairman; Lewis Harris, Member. Members absent: Melvin C. Rice. Others present: Wayne Green, Caralee Adams, Wayne Carr, Herb Reed, Jim Helm, Dick Blakeley, Jeanette Bradley, Bob Gardner, Neal Kennedy, Marshall Stewart, Clayton Edwards, and Melody Bishop.

John Selph, Chairman, presiding, called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m., and the following business was transacted:

Helm, Sheriff's office, stated the January 26 jail population is 532. The jail's capacity for adults has been further reduced by a recent increase in the number of juvenile males held in the jail. Reed stated there has been 3,060 prisoners released through the Pre-Trial Release Program over a period of months to avoid overcrowding in the jail. Harris asked Reed to include this information on his weekly reports to the Commissioners. Helm stated the jailers are analyzing the jail population and classifying prisoners as maximum, medium and minimum security risks. The Board asked Mr. Helm to attend the next management conference meeting.